
Situated on a steeply sloping and 
treed site, Smiling Creek Elementary 
is a modification of Richard Bulpitt 
Elementary. This project required 
Station One Architects completing 
various levels of submittals and 
representations to the City of 
Coquitlam. Building construction  
was completed August 2018.

smiling 
creek 
elementary 
school
1540

client
School District No.43 (Coquitlam) 
Devon Ross 
dross@sd43.bc.ca
location
Coquitlam
capacity
600 Students 
over/under budget
Under budget
size
3,713 m2

value
$12 million
status
Complete 2018

steep slopes  
with high hopes
working with the city to 
achieve desired results


